
Strategic Plan Steering Committee Report to Academic Senate 
03/12/25 

Announcements:  
• We are wrapping up our final report to President Fliger. Co-Chairs plan to meet with him in the 

next week or so to discuss results.  

Completed Items: 
• Review of Key Documents & Data including: KCCD Program Review Reports, KC Growth and 

Population Forecasts (2024-2050), and Workforce & Industry Growth Data. 

• Carried out Free-Writing exercises with faculty, classified, and students on what BC will/could 

look like in the next 10 years. 

• Discussed and Reviewed as a group: Strengths and Challenges at BC, AI, VR & Tech in Education 

and Community & Industry Partnerships. 

Upcoming Items:  
• Gathering last of community free-writes from group members. 

• Finalizing Report to submit to the Office of the President. 

• Communication from President Fliger on the results of this project. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Richard McCrow, Administrative Co-Chair 

Rebecka Zepeda, Faculty Co-Chair 
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